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Dear parents, friends and family,

A little bit of help with Book Club can make a big difference.

Our school has a wonderful opportunity available through Scholastic Book Club that will not only enable us to boost our libraries, both at home and at school, but also improve children’s reading skills and further encourage at-home reading practice. 

Book Club works together with other reading programs and events, such as Book Fairs, to provide children with more access to self-selected independent reading material all year long. This boosts our total Reading Minutes among students and helps keep the reading momentum rolling in our school!

In line with our resolve to increase literacy and develop lifelong readers, we are seeking one or more volunteers who would be willing to be on the Scholastic Book Club Team in our school. This would involve things such as:

· Handing out the Book Club catalogue, up to twice a term

· Collating student orders and reconciling payments 

· Placing online orders

· Lending a hand to distribute ordered books to students.

Books offered by Scholastic Book Club are hand-picked by a team of children’s publishing experts, so you can trust that books children receive via Clubs will be of the highest quality and always age-appropriate. So let’s give our children the enjoyment of choosing and reading books they really want to read—you’ll be amazed at the improvement in their reading performance! 

As well, our school and classrooms will benefit from Scholastic Rewards, a generous scheme that provides a number of free books calculated on the total number of books ordered per issue. It’s a win-win situation!

If you are able to participate in providing this valuable service to the children and families at our school, please contact _____________________ as soon as is convenient. Let’s raise readers!
Kind regards,

______________________
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